
1L Home for the Holidays Open House
Thursday, December 19, 2024
5:00 - 6:30 PM 
47 Main Conference Room

Monday, January 6, 2025
10:00 - 11:30 AM 
47 Main Conference Room

First-year law students are invited to join Moore & Van Allen for our 
Home for the Holidays Open House on December 19 or January 6. 
Please drop by for light bites and conversation with our attorneys.

Please register here by Monday, December 9. 

For more information or questions, contact Olivia Hasty  
at oliviahasty@mvalaw.com.

Join us
or

https://forms.office.com/r/HQtP1sxxLt

